
Schedule 2 to the Minutes of the 
Public Hearing meeting of 
Richmond City Council held on 

... c .. it""y_c ... le-.rk.._ _________________ Monday, April 20, 2020. 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

From: Eva Ko <eva.ko@live.com> 
Sent: April 8, 2020 1:54 PM 

FW: Letter of Support for 5500 No. 3 Road for April 20th Public Hearing 
Letter of Support - Eva.pdf 

To: CityCierk <CityCierk@richmond.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Support for 5500 No. 3 Road for April 20th Public Hearing 

Please find a letter of support attached for the development project at 5500 Number 3 Road. 

Regards, 

Eva 
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City of Richmond 

City Clerks Office 
6911 No. 3 Road 
Richmond, British Columbia 
V6Y 2C1, Canada 

To whom it may concern 

Re: 5500 Number 3 Road, Richmond 

April 8, 2020 

I am a resident of Richmond living at 5560 Stefanko PI and would like to express my support for 
the above noted development project that will be at Public Hearing on April 20th, 2020. I 
believe that providing more rental options in Richmond is essential for the community, 
especially in close proximity to public transit. 

I previously rented in Central Richmond and it is a great area for young professionals like myself 
who do not own a car and enjoy easy access to work and restaurants. 

Sincerely, 

Eva Ko 


